
My name is Paul Goodell. I am a resident of Curry County and I oppose this horrible bill. One 
out of fifteen oregon residents are conceal handgun license holders. This horrible bill will literally 
create a patchwork of "felony traps" around the state for a portion of the population that are 
rarely ever responsible for any gun related crime. Reading the text and seeing who the 
sponsors are behind this horrible bill, it is quite apparent that it has nothing to do with curbing 
gun violence and everything to do with criminalizing people exercising a right that they think 
should not exist.  


